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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2995 requires courier application services to have an agreement with restaurants in order to 

transport food. The Corporation Commission believes HB2995 will have a minimal fiscal impact 

on the agency, as issues will be able to be covered by fines resulting from violations. 

 

FY’25 Impact: Minimal 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 
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